
 
 
June 10, 2020 
 
Dear BCSC Parents and Guardians, 
 
I want to thank all of you for working with us to finish a successful 2019-2020 school year. It 
certainly did not end as planned, but we were able to provide the opportunities to our students 
to finish out their school year. We have finished graduation and are in the process of collecting 
school supplies and distributing student materials. 
 
On Friday we received Indiana’s IN-CLASS guidelines regarding re-entry protocol for the 
2020-2021 school year. We are establishing committees to address the guidelines provided. 
Our re-entry plans will take considerable time and effort to create. This will involve developing 
various scenarios and gathering additional data to help guide our decisions. 
 
We appreciate your patience while we navigate this new phase of planning. Our goal is to share 
these plans with the Benton Community in mid-July. At this time, our first day of school will 
remain August 12, 2020. 
 
Please continue to enjoy the summer and take time to relax with your family. 
 
 
Gregg Hoover 
Superintendent 
Benton Community Schools 
 
 


